
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yorkshire Water Asset Delivery Unit 
FAO: Dominic Holt 
MMB Floor 4 
Livingstone House 
Chadwick Street 
Leeds LS10 1LJ 

Your ref:  

Our ref: NYM/2013/0226/CVC 

Date: 31 March 2014 

 
 
Dear Mr Holt 
 
Verification Check of Condition 3 of Planning Approval NYM/2013/0058/FL at Ruswarp 
SPS, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp 
 
I write with reference to the information submitted to the National Park Offices on the 15 April 
2013 and recently updated information on 24 March 2014, in relation to the discharging of 
Conditions on NYM/2013/0058/FL. 
 
I can confirm that the details submitted are considered to be acceptable in addressing and 
discharging all the necessary Conditions. 
 
I can therefore now confirm that all the Conditions requiring further details to be submitted, 
relating to this application have been satisfactorily addressed and the development can now 
take place in accordance with all the details submitted. 
 
I hope that the above advice is of assistance, but if you require any further advice then please 
do not hesitate to contact the area planning officer again at the above address. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr C M France 
Director of Planning 
 


